Hogan, Sharon

R
From: no-reply@riskmapcds.com
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:46 PM
To: Hogan, Sharon
Subject: Amendment Project is Created with Project Number = 18-04-6823A

- We have received your request that the Department of Homeland Security’s Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) determine if the requested property is located within an identified Special Flood Hazard Area on the applicable
National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) map for: LAKE COUNTY *, Lake County, FL.

The Case Number assigned to your request is 18-04-6823A, and the Project ID is LOT 99, Estates at Black Bear Reserve -
24260 Bear Den Dr.

Your Online LOMC Application ID was 2666540233687.

We are reviewing your submitted data and will contact you if additional information is required to process your request.

If additional information is not required, we will issue a final determination letter within 30-60 days.

You may obtain project status information from MIP via the Online LOMC homepage. To return to your application, click
on the following link or copy and paste the link into the address bar of your browser:

https://naOl.safeIinks.protection.outlook.com/?urI=https%3A%2F%2Fhaza rds.fema.gov%2Ffemaportal%2Fonlinelomc&
amp;data=02%7C01%7Cshogan%40lakecountyfl.gov%7C741cdb3f389cactefbhd b08d606cd2c6e%7C8499232ea71a45eda

- eca 64041089512e%7'C0%7C0%7C636703875617689172&amp;sd ata=XhVktd2Jfhl7wgHKEaU3X%2 Bmzdwt20gYQoscbY%
2BQ4qCU%3D&amp;reserved=0

Inquiries concerning the status of your request should be made by calling the FEMA Map Information eXchange (FMIX)
toll free at (877) 336-2627 (877-FEMA-MAP) or by letter addressed to the Federal Emergency Management Agency,
LOMC Clearinghouse, 3601 Eisenhower Ave Ste 500, Alexandria, VA 22304-6426, Attn: LOMA Manager.

Please be assured we will do our best to respond to all inquiries in a timely manner.
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